Freedom of Information Act 2000/Environmental Information Regulations 2004
Re: Domestic Abuse Local Partnership Board
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:

I am writing to you under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 to request the following information with regard to the Domestic Abuse Local Partnership Board that you have been required to create:

1. The name and contact details of the Lead Officer responsible for the management and convening of the Board.

2. The Membership of the Board* including the name of the organisation they represent. 

* If a member of the board is a member because they were a victim of domestic abuse, I do not require their name just their gender (female survivor / male survivor).

3. The Chair of the Board including the name of the organisation they represent.

Answer:

The Council have not yet established a domestic abuse local partnership board for Leicester.  We are currently reviewing our current structures and options in relation to whether to adapt the purpose and membership of an existing group to fulfil the functions of the local partnership board or to establish a new board.  

This letter therefore acts as a refusal notice under Section 17.1 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 because, in accordance with Section 1.1 of the Act, requested information is not held by Leicester City Council.

The Lead Officer responsible for this service would be the Council’s Head of Community Safety and Protection, Daxa Pancholi, e-mail: Daxa.Pancholi@leicester.gov.uk.
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
